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MINUTES OF THE SENATE ELECTIONS AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Tim Huelskamp at 1:30 P.M. on March 8, 2006 in Room
423-S of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present: 
Martha Dorsey, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Mike Heim, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Ken Wilke, Revisor of Statutes 
Zoie Kern, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
            None

Others attending:
See attached list.

Ken Wilke summarized HB 2720 - Planning and zoning; plat approval procedure; reasons for non-approval.
Discussion.
Written testimony submitted by John T. Smith of Liberal Kansas in favor of HB 2720 (Attachment 1).
An amendment (Attachment 2) proposing clarification was reviewed.  A motion made by Senator O’Connor
and seconded by Senator Betts to favorable send HB2720 without amendment to Senate for clarification.
Motion left on the table.

Meeting adjourned.

 
Respectfully submitted,

Zoie C. Kern, Committee Secretary
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